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Minute U22 - 1980 -7- Dec. 15 , 1980 

QUALITY ---
QUALITY STANDARDS REASSESSMENT - Contd. 

After the experience of four group sessions, we anticipate re­
ceiving an interim report from Gediman before the end of January. 
This report will be reviewed by Marketing Research. They will 
prepare an analysis for management by the first week in February. 

By February 20th, Marketing and Production will 
of visual quality standards and present them to 
appropriate recommendations. 
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